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Singer, Meredith

From: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 4:01 PM
To: Singer, Meredith
Cc: Elizabeth Goldin
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: iHeartMedia Request for EEO Audit Exemption/Recently Audited Station 

Employment Unit

External Email 

Good Afternoon Meredith,

WPKF FM, Poughkeepsie, NY (Fac ID No. 72380) and WRWB FM, Ellenville, NY (Fac ID No. 63525) are not required to
respond to the March, 2022 audit.

Sincerely,

Lynn Kalagian Jones
EEO Specialist
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

From: Singer, Meredith <msinger@wiley.law>
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 2:09 PM
To: EB EEO <EB EEO@fcc.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: iHeartMedia Request for EEO Audit Exemption/Recently Audited Station Employment Unit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of iHM Licenses, LLC, licensee of WPKF(FM), Poughkeepsie, NY (Fac ID # 72380) and WRWB-FM, 
Ellenville, NY (Fac ID # 63525), I am writing to request an exemption from the requirements outlined in the March 
21, 2022 Public Notice Commencing 2022 EEO Audits (“Public Notice”).  We note that the Public Notice incorrectly 
identifies CC Licenses, LLC as the licensee of WPKF(FM).  The correct licensee of the call sign, as shown in the 
Commission’s Licensing & Management System, is iHM Licenses, LLC. 
 
We respectfully request an exemption based on a recent audit of the stations’ EEO program.  WPKF(FM) and 
WRWB-FM are part of a larger station employment unit based in the Mid-Hudson Valley, NY.  The Mid-Hudson 
Valley SEU last submitted an audit response on April 26, 2021.  The Mid-Hudson Valley SEU’s 2020 and 2021 EEO 
Public File Reports, both ending January 31st, were filed as part of that response.  The Commission responded 
favorably to the Los Angeles SEU’s audit filing on August 4, 2021.  A courtesy copy of the Commission’s response 
is attached for convenience. 

You don't often get email from msinger@wiley.law. Learn why this is important  
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Thanks in advance for your time and consideration. 
 
Best, 
Meredith  

Meredith G. Singer  
Attorney at Law 
msinger@wiley.law 

Wiley Rein LLP • 2050 M Street NW • Washington, DC 20036 
o:  202.719.7507
Download V-Card | wiley.law | Bio  
 
Please update your records to reflect our new office address.

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any attachments are confidential, except where the email states it can be disclosed,
and it may also be privileged. If received in error, please do not disclose the contents to anyone, but notify the sender
and delete this email and any attachments.


